
 Foreign Trade Zone 50 Workshop
Presented by 

Port of Long Beach and City of Garden Grove, Economic Development and Housing Department

Wednesday, July 23 
City of Garden Grove, Community Meeting Center 

11300 Stanford Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 92840

9:30 a.m. Registration and Networking     |     10 a.m.-noon Program     |     Noon Optional Hospitality Hour

Key topics: 
Introduction to FTZs    |    How to become a FTZ    |    Improve global competitiveness    |    Trade Resources

Speakers include: 
California State University, Fullerton Small Business 

Development Center and Global Trade Center 

Manal Richa, Center Director 

City of Garden Grove 

Stephanie Klopfenstein, Mayor 

Export-Import Bank of the United States 

Paul Duncan, Regional Director,  Western Region 

ITC-Diligence International 

David Harlow, President and CEO

KRIEGER Worldwide 

Marquis Blanc, Vice President of Commercial Strategy

Port of Long Beach 

Mechelle Ngin, Business Development Manager    

Lilli Nihipali, Marketing Manager

Tri-Link, Inc.

Stu Spikerman, President and CEO

U.S.& Foreign Commercial Service International 

Trade Administration 

U.S. Department of Commerce

E.J. Richardson, Commercial Officer

Richard M. Swanson Jr., Acting Director, Orange 

County, California

U.S. Small Business Administration 

Martin Selander, Finance Manager  

Paul I. Smith, Economic Development Specialist & 

District International Trade Officer

The FTZ 50 Workshop is ideal for importers, exporters, manufacturers, and supply chain professionals. 

For reservations, please visit polb.com/ftzworkshop 
Questions: Please contact Lilli Nihipali at Lillian.Nihipali@polb.com or 562-283-7779 


